
Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited 
take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to 
its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 
howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 
announcement. 

 

 
 
 

OVERSEAS REGULATORY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
Please refer to the attached disclosure filed by Metro Pacific Investments Corporation 
(“MPIC”) with the Philippine Stock Exchange, in relation to the SEC Form 17-C 
relating to Notice of Award received by Metro Pacific Tollways Development 
Corporation for Cebu Cordova Bridge Project. 
 
 
Dated this the 13th day of January, 2016 
 
 
As at the date of this announcement, the board of directors of First Pacific Company Limited 
comprises the following directors:  
 
Executive Directors: 
Manuel V. Pangilinan, Managing Director and CEO  
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Robert C. Nicholson 
 
Non-executive Directors: 
Anthoni Salim, Chairman 
Benny S. Santoso 
Tedy Djuhar 
Napoleon L. Nazareno 

 
Independent Non-executive Directors: 
Prof. Edward K.Y. Chen, GBS, CBE, JP 
Margaret Leung Ko May Yee, SBS, JP 
Philip Fan Yan Hok 
Madeleine Lee Suh Shin 
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